Subject: Support for Ryan Pantaleo Variance Requests for 311 E. Ann and 526 Detroit Street

From: Jeff Crockett

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:30 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: Ryan Pantaleo

Subject: Support for Ryan Pantaleo Variance Requests for 311 E. Ann and 526 Detroit Street

We are writing to support Ryan Pantaleo's variance requests for 311 E. Ann and 526 Detroit Street. Ryan took the right
steps in consulting with Jill Thacher and getting approval from the HDC. Secondly, we appreciate the quality of his work,
and thirdly the projects add much-needed housing to our area.

Christine Crockett

President, Old Fourth Ward Association

Jeff Crockett

Communications Officer, Old Fourth Ward Association



